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HOLMDEL, N.J., Feb. 26, 2015 /PRNewswire/ -- Vonage Chief Executive Officer, Alan Masarek, released the following statement in response to the
FCC's adoption today of Net Neutrality rules:

"The Internet is a critical platform for communicating, sharing and accessing content throughout the world and has become an essential part of our
daily life. An open Internet ensures that competition is strong and that consumers and businesses have access to the multitude of choices they
demand and expect. Limitations on that access, such as paid prioritization, would have a negative long-term impact on consumers and businesses
alike, including entrepreneurs who rely on the Internet to create and deliver innovative and disruptive products and services.

"As a provider of over-the-top and cloud-based services, Vonage has long been a strong proponent of robust open Internet rules that apply to both
wired and wireless broadband. We applaud the FCC and Chairman Wheeler for adopting new Net Neutrality rules that will ensure the Internet remains
an open, uninhibited platform for all."

About Vonage

Vonage (NYSE: VG) is a leading provider of cloud communications services for consumers and businesses. Vonage provides a robust suite of
feature-rich residential and business communication solutions that offer flexibility, portability and ease-of-use, designed to meet the needs of a wide
range of customers from individuals to large businesses.

Vonage residential service (www.vonage.com) for individuals and families, and Vonage Business Solutions service (www.vonagebusiness.com) for
small and medium businesses, run over the top of a customer's existing broadband connection. Through Telesphere (www.telesphere.com), Vonage
offers service with carrier-grade performance over a private national MPLS broadband network, which is especially well suited to address the needs of
larger businesses with multiple offices that require higher service level agreements (SLAs).

Vonage Holdings Corp. is headquartered in Holmdel, New Jersey. Vonage® is a registered trademark of Vonage Marketing LLC, owned by Vonage
America Inc.

To follow Vonage on Twitter, please visit www.twitter.com/vonage. To become a fan on Facebook, go to www.facebook.com/vonage. To subscribe on
YouTube, visit www.youtube.com/vonage.
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To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/vonage-comments-on-fccs-adoption-of-new-
net-neutrality-rules-300042254.html
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